
	
  

	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  

	
  

	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Perpetual Resources Limited 
ASX: PEC 

Perpetual Resources is focused on 
implementing an accelerated 

exploration and development program 
at the Wiagdon Thrust Joint Venture 

Project. 
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Contact Us 

Level 17, 499 St Kilda Road 
Melbourne Vic 3004 
 
Phone:  +61 3 9866 7889 
Fax: +61 3 9866 5859 
Email: 
info@perpetualresources.com.au 
Web: Perpetualresources.com.au 

 

 
 

PT Atoz 
 

Perpetual Resources Limited (“Perpetual”) is pleased to 
announce further from the announcement made on 12 June 
2014, we have received notification from Pt Atoz Nusantara 
Mining (“PANM”) that production work commenced on 4 
August 2014 on the PT Atoz coal project. 

PANM adviced for the first 2 months they will prepare the site 
for production which will include stockpile and camp 
organisation, house rentals, local recruitment, purchasing of 
fieldwork tools, organising local landowners, hauling road 
plan,  excavator and truck mobilisation, wash plan acquisition 
and water pond construction. 

 PANM adviced actual waste and coal mining should 
commence early October 2014 with the aim of first sales by 
December 2014.  

Perpetual as announced on 12 June 2014 has a carry free 
interest in the project and is entitled to receive a royalty of 
US$3 per tonne of Coal sold from the project.  

Perpetual will keep the market updated on the progress of the 
operations at PT Atoz. 

 

George Karafotias 

11 August 
2014 



	
  


